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Comments: Hello. I am writing to strongly oppose the proposed mining project on sacred Lakota land. This

project has not sought free prior and informed consent, and is disrespectful on multiple levels to the land and its

people. That Pete Lien and Son's website for the project has the incorrect phone number to call is deplorable. I

am asking the Forest Service to extend the public comment period for this project and to voice my objection to

Pete alien and Son's proposal. 


